
OFFICE ORDER 
CIR/NPS/2023-24/54 
Date: 7th August 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
- It is to inform you that everday in the morning before your child leaves for 
school, kindly check the school bag and pockets of your child. 
 
- Parents are requested to ensure that their child is not carrying any unwanted 
object in the school premises that will creates panic and indiscipline in the 
school campus. 
 
- Hope for your cordial cooperation. 
 
Regards 
Noida Public School 


